

## THE BLUE RIDGE SUN

#### In This Issue:

- Adopt a Highway
- Bottle Filling Stations
- Pollinator Habitat
- Print Shop
- Sustainability Initiative



# ADOPT A HIGHWAY! OCTOBER 18TH AT 3:00 P.M. PATTON 150

If interested email ca\_lydon@blueridge.edu

PLEASE COME JOIN US IN KEEPING OUR CAMPUS AND SURROUNDING ROADS BEAUTIFUL!

We now have a water bottle filling station in every building on all campuses. So far we have saved over 30,000 plastic bottles from the landfill!!

# Did you know?

The Print Shop will take your packing materials such as Styrofoam peanuts, bubble wrap and bags of air.

### 2019-2020 SUSTAINABILITY INITIATIVE

All new employees will receive a sustainable gift and a card outlining our recycling and energy efficiency efforts on campus!

Thanks to our Grounds
Dept, our Horticulture
students, and a seed
donation from the
DNR, we have planted
four new pollinator
habitats on campus.



If you have any questions or suggestions about sustainability at Blue Ridge, please feel free to reach out to Carol Ann Lydon at x1882.